Funds Distribution Report

CHARITABLE
CONTRIBUTIONS
Recipient Organization: 8802 27th Ave NE
Children’s Association of Providence Medical Center Tulalip, WA 98271
Mailing Address: TulalipCares.org

PO Box 13228
Everett, WA 98206

Contact:
(425) 258-7302

https://washington.providence.org/donate/providence-general-childrens-association

Organization’s General Goals:

Since 1950, Providence General Children’s Association has generously served
hundreds of children in our community. Our all-volunteer organization has a
membership of more than 300 individuals participating in 11 active and four
emeritus guilds. All of our fundraising profits benefit the needs of children in
our hospital community.

Date of Award: Level:
2019 Q3 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from
Children’s Association of Providence Medical Center.

Disclaimer: This report may
be a summary of content
provided by the recipient,

not always complete
quoted material.
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Marilyn Sheldon
Tulalip Cares
msheldon@tulaliptribes nsn.gov

Children’s Association of Providence General Medical Center
Providence General Children’s Association
URL 91 6050293 Code Q3 2019 14.2

Dear Tulalip Cares,
We are so grateful for the- grant we received in Q3 2019 from Tulalip Cares.

The year 2020, and the arrival of this life altering global pandemic, severely impacted our ability
to raise funds through our traditional channels, including hospital gift shops and Guild events.
The generous grant from Tulalip Cares allowed us to continue serving the healthcare needs of
children in our community.

Funds were used to support hundreds of children through the Hospice Carousel Program, the
Boyden Family Autism Center, the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit and the Pediatric Behavioral
Health program at Providence Regional Medical Center Everett. We also supported Dawson
Place, Arlington Kid’s Kloset, Mari’s Place For The Arts and other organizations.

While COVID 19 effectively sidelined the public work of our dynamic volunteers, we were able
to mobilize a home based effort to manufacture, sanitize and distribute nearly 700 face
coverings to families in our community. Thanks to our creative volunteers, children in
Marysville, Darrington, Arlington, Stanwood, Snohomish and Everett can fashionably protect
themselves with a custom made youth size face covering.

PROVIDENCE GENERAL
CHILDREN'S ASSOCIATION

For Pheir Care—We Care

Thank you, again, for your generous grant.
Sincerely,

Sharron White, President PGCA
Kim Heltne, Volunteer
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